
 

AREVA Resources Canada Inc. 
P.O. Box 9204 – 817 - 45th Street West – Saskatoon, SK S7K 3X5 – CANADA 
Tel: 1 (306) 343-4500 – Fax: 1 (306) 653-3883 – Web Site: www.areva.ca 

March 19, 2015 VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Brian Aglukark 
Director, Regional Planning 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
PO Box 419 
Arviat, NU X0C 0E0 

Ms. Tara Arko 
Director, Technical Services 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
PO Box 1360 (29 Mitik) 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

 
Dear Mr. Aglukark and Ms. Arko: 
 
Re: Kiggavik Licence 2BE-KIG1318 – Amendment Application (NIRB File No. 06AN085) 
 
AREVA Resources Canada Inc. (AREVA) has requested amendment of the Nunavut Water Board 
(NWB) Licence to clarify between “Kiggavik lease” and “Kiggavik Project”. The current scope of the 
licence includes both the St. Tropez and Kiggavik areas; however, St. Tropez is identified as part 
of the Kiggavik lease. The amendment request is for clarification that the Kiggavik and St. Tropez 
areas are collectively termed as the Kiggavik Project. The application is enclosed for the Nunavut 
Planning Commission (NPC) and the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) review to determine 
whether additional conformity review and/or screening decision are required. 
 
AREVA believes the amendment request remains consistent with the activities previously considered 
within the original NPC conformity determination and the NIRB screening decision. Exploration at the 
Kiggavik Project received a positive conformity determination against the Keewatin Regional Land Use 
Plan (KRLUP) on December 15, 2006. The Kiggavik Project received a positive screening decision by 
the NIRB on April 3, 2007, and the NIRB later issued additional recommendations in a letter dated 
August 30, 2007. AREVA remains committed the conformity requirements of the KRLUP and to the 
recommendations found in the NIRB screening decision report and subsequent conditions. AREVA is 
confident that the current environmental protection measures and supporting management plans will 
ensure protection of the environment during operations. Should you have any questions or require 
additional information, please contact myself at 306-343-4035, Naomi.Stumborg@areva.ca, or John 
Robbins at 306-343-4513, John.Robbins@areva.ca. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

Naomi Stumborg  
Exploration SHEQ Supervisor 
 
Enclosures: NWB 2BE-KIG1318 Amendment application 
cc:   Phyllis Beaulieu – Nunavut Water Board 
  Sean Joseph – Nunavut Water Board 

Ryan Barry – Nunavut Impact Review Board 
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